
Date: 05/03/2018 _ _
From- paulames400@[  GRO_C .-.-.-. To: clive@i _GRO-C
Subject: HEP c 

Paul Ames 

GRO-C 

home; _ GRO-C 

Dear Clive 

I see you at your Horn Park surgery on Friday 3rd February 11 am 2017 it was about my Hepatitis C 
claim. At end of our chat you said your be in touch. after six weeks I did phone west mount office and 
was told that been busy etc, and they will be in touch. since then I have not heard anything at all. I 
do know May (vile lying woman) called a snap election which wonderfully back fired on her:) 

I have allowed for that and I do know things take time like every thing that goes through parliament. 
during that time a friend who is a nurse and her retired doctor friend have been kindly looking into 
how the Hep C virus can be passed on to another person, they have found a lot of evidence that 
bone grafts can pass on the Hop C and HIV virus also they email me The All-Party Parliamentary 
Group (APPG) January 2015 Excutive Summary in that it says that people should have been paid 
first stage payment if Hep nurse and Hepatitis Doctor both signed claim form, which both did 
agreeing that as I had 13 operations and I wasn't gay or have never injected drugs it was the only 
logical conclusion that is how I was contaminated and in my medical records it shows I had a bone 
graft in the early 1960's. Also in report it says that if person medical records have been lost, again 
that has happened to me as The Brooke General Hospital were I had my last operation 1976 
Simpson ward records have been lost and when I had my wisdom teeth out at Greenwich Hospital 
early 19980s records lost as I put in for both sets last year. Only Great Ormond Street hospital records 
which I have exists 

Skipton charity that was in charge of claimants as I showed you at our chat said in reply to my claim 
that Skipton doesn't cover bone grafts. Skipton has folded after APPG came out with report. I also 
see on ceefax or what ever its called now days this government was to announce date of full inquiry 
into the contaminated blood scandal and it would be announced early this year 2018. 

I would just like to know what is happening please as both my Hep nurse and Doctor signed my 
claim form agreeing it was through my medical 13 operations is how I was contaminated with Hep C 
virus, way I found out I had Hep C was when I went to give blood that was in 1992 and about 2 
weeks after I had letter from blood donor people saying I had Hep C and make an appointment 
ASAP to see my GP and I couldn't give blood anymore. 

so could you kindly let me know what is going on as I do have a very strong claim and also it 
answers a lot of what has happened to me in the past depression mental illness ect. 

I wish you and ALL your family happiness and good health FOR THE MANY not the few 

regards Paul Ames 
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